
 

 

Tuesday, 18 July 2023 

 
 
Re: GCSE Results Day 
 
Dear families, 
 

 
GCSE Results Day will be taking place on Thursday 24th August, 2023. Pupils are invited to 
join their peers in collecting their GCSE exam results from the main hall between 9.30am -  
11.30am. 
 
On results day, support will be available to discuss possible routes and options for further 
education should your child wish to take advantage. 
 
All pupils will be required to provide a signature in order to collect their results. If any other 
person (including family members) wishes to collect the results on their behalf, they must 
provide written consent, which should to be brought with them, along with photo ID, in 
order for results to be handed over.  
 
Pupils who do not collect their results at this session will receive their results by 1st class 
post. Results will not be shared by telephone under any circumstances. 
 
Certificates will be available from the school reception from December 2023. You will be 
asked to sign for them on collection.  Please note that GCSE certificates are kept by the 
school for a maximum of one year, after which they are sent back to the exam boards.   
 
Retrieving certificates from exam boards can be expensive and difficult to obtain; you are 
therefore encouraged to collect any certificates as soon as possible and keep them safe. 
 
Congratulations on completing your examinations, and we wish you all the best in your 
future endeavours. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Marie Brookes 
Exams Officer 
 
 


